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VIA E-MAIL AND U.s. MAIL

David Danner, Executive Secretary
Attn: Christopher Mickelson
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
P.O. Box 47259
l300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. SW
Olympia, WA 98504-7250

Re: Special Fuel Surcharge Supplement No.6 for Arrow Launch Service, Inc. BC-97

Dear Mr. Danner:

On behalf of Arrow Launch Service, Inc. for whom I am authorized to file tariff matters, the company
requests Commission approval to amend its Tariff No.6 on Less Than Statutory Notice to include a
Special Fuel Surcharge Tariff Supplement No.6 to recover the rising cost of fuel. The amount of the
fuel surcharge requested for December is .66% and Arrow Launch calculates the line item impact of the
fuel surcharge in its revenue requirement will amount to approximately $1,400.00 in December.

The percentage amount that rates will change if they become effective is .66%.

If you have any questions about this filing, please do not hesitate to contact me at (206) 233-2895 or Mr.
Jack Harmon at jharmon@olypen.com.
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David W. Wiley t'V--'f
On Behalf of Arrow Launch Service, Inc.
Attorney at Law
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DAV:lct
Enclosures

Practicing law with greater resolve™

2371499.1

Williams, Kastner & Gibbs PLLC
Two Union Square

601 Union Street, Suite 4100
Seattle, Washington 98101

main 206.628.6600 fax 206.628.6611
www.williamskastner.com

SEATILE . TACOMA. PORTLAND



David Danner, Executive Secretary
Attn: Christopher Mickelson
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
November 24,2008
Page 2

cc: Arrow Launch Service, Inc.
PO Box 2376
Port Angeles, WA 98362
Tel.: (360) 457-9617 x101
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